
Hello to the members of Southern Peninsula Basketball Association, 

 

My name is Brent White. 

I have worked as a Building Project Manger for the past 7 years. Prior to that I owned a building business 

on the peninsula for 12 years. 

I have 3 children, Zali 15yo, Seth 14yo and our newest addition Arya who is 5 months of age. 

My son, Seth has been playing basketball here at Southern Pen since the age of 6.  

My wife Amber and I really enjoy spending time around the club too. 

I feel I could help out in many ways if elected as a board member. 

I would be open to listen to people’s opinions to get a better understanding of how to improve the club 

even more. 

My background in the building industry may be able to help where required in regards to the proposed 

new facilities, being able to work in conjunction with Schools, Councils and the like. 

We have a fantastic board that has worked hard to create an inclusive basketball club, which I can see 

coming to fruition each week. They need congratulations for what they have achieved so far. 

I would really enjoy becoming part of the board to contribute in helping to achieve the clubs goals.  

I believe this club is heading in a fantastic direction and cant wait to see what’s next on the horizon for 

Southern Peninsula Basketball Club. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Brent White. 


